
 

SPELLING BEE 2017 – 2018 

(CLASS III) MORNING 

SHIFT 



Good spelling facilitates 
communication, avoids confusion, 

supports learning to read with fluency 

and contributes to  

enhancement of vocabulary. 

The students of class-III of the 

MORNING SHIFT had their Spelling Bee 

Competition on 5.2.18. There were 10 

teams representing each section. 

There were 5 rounds which were 
exciting as well as competitive. The 

programme was witnessed by 5 sections 

of class III as the audience. 

The last round "THE RAPID FIRE " 

round was indeed the most thrilling as 

it decided the winners. 

Class III-G emerged as the first winners. 

Class III-D bagged the second position 

and class III-F proudly took the  
third position. 

The prizes were given away by the Vice 

Principal and the English teachers. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


